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Schools Data Service

We welcome your feedback on our services and continuing to make
our products current and relevant

schools.data@brighton-hove.gov.uk
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01273 291263

Katherine Eastland - Key Responsibilities: School Census,
School Workforce Census, EYFSP, Phonics, KS1

01273 293762

Daniel Elliott - Key Responsibilities: KS2, KS4, School
Information Packs, Secondary Data Group

01273 293479

Paul Neville - Key Responsibilities: Virtual School, Post -16,
CiC Return, School Census




image1.png
School Data
Service
Secondary
Phase
Newsletter
July 2018





image2.png
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Eg Early Y7 intake files with contextual information from the
school census and Key Stage 2 outcomes have been sent to
schools on 11 July via the Send It secure file transfer
website (AnyComms)

Upcoming
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16-18 Results Day

e A Level and other results we will be collected in the
usual way with the same template.

GCSE Results Day

¢ We will be collecting results using the usual template
that will be sent to schools shortly.

e The Joint Council for Qualifications provide some early
national results for individual subjects based on
entries.
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e All schools have access to Perspective Lite. This is a
website that allows schools to see early school and
national results and is linked to the reporting system
we use.

e We are able to push reports out such as early national
data for disadvantaged pupils in the Autumn term.

e Please contact us if are not sure who in the school has
access.
https://perspective.angelsolutions.co.uk/perspective/lo
gin.aspx
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School Census

The next pupil schools census will take place on 4
October 2018.

Proficiency in English, nationality and country of birth
have been removed. This information should not be
collected from parents or retained by the school.

The 'Service Child' indicator is now collected each term.
There is more specific guidance around the rare use of
No Specialist Assessment (NSA) for SEN support pupils
recently known to the school.

Schools providing post-16 students with T levels need
to record substantial work placements for the first
time.

More detailed information will be sent out shortly.




